	Teatro de la Luna
	—al mejor estilo latinoamericano

	
	—with the best Latin American flavor



4020 Georgia Avenue, NW ● Washington, DC 20011 ● (202) 882-6227 ● 
Fax: (202) 291-2357
Press Release  		                                                                                                   For Immediate Release 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Diciembre 7, 2021                           	 	                                                                Contact: Nucky Walder   202-882-6227

POETRY INTERPRETATION WORKSHOPS FOR ADULTS
· OPEN REGISTRATION

TEATRO DE LA LUNA invites all interested and poetry lovers to participate in the Second Series of the POETIC INTERPRETATION WORKSHOPS in Spanish.  These workshops are for people 16 and over.

This second series of 8 consecutive sessions on Thursdays from 7:00pm-9:00pm VIA ZOOM will happen from January 6, 2022 through February 24, 2022.  The final presentation will take place on Friday February 25 at 8:00pm and will be live-streamed for free on our Facebook Live and YouTube Live channels.

These workshops are conducted by Teatro de la Luna’s Director Mario Marcel, with the assistance of Marcela Ferlito and Pablo Guillén.  

Upon completion of this Second Series, there will be a Third Series of 8 consecutive classes from March 17 through May 5, 2022.  This series will also include a Final Presentation free of charge.

Registration is now open and the workshops are FREE for DC Residents thanks to the DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities and the DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (MOLA). 
 
Teatro de la Luna, founded in 1991, produces performing arts and other events that spotlight and celebrate Latin American culture and seek to connect Spanish-speaking and English-speaking communities. The organization has been recognized for its cultural contributions on several occasions, and most recently on WJLA Channel 7 during a Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration.
Teatro de la Luna Director Mario Marcel received the Elizabeth Campbell Award for advancement of the arts from the American Association of University Women’s Arlington Chapter. On two occasions, La Luna was honored with the STAR prize from the Arlington County Commission for the Arts for its administrative excellence and service to the community. In 2017, Teatro de la Luna received the “Working for the Community” award from NBC4.  La Luna Producer Nucky Walder received the Latina Woman Leadership 2009 award and the 2018 Lifetime Achievement Award from DC Mayor Muriel Bowser through the Office of Latino Affairs (MOLA).

More Information and Registration 202-882-6227 - 703-548-3092
e-mail: info@teatrodelaluna.org    website: www.teatrodelaluna.org

[bookmark: _Hlk84942732]Teatro de la Luna, a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization, receives support from the DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs - MOLA, private foundations, embassies,
corporate sponsors and individuals.




